
From: Holly Erdman
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: RE: SPF-18-00008 Harmon
Date: Thursday, January 03, 2019 3:32:03 PM

Dusty,
 
The Harmon SPF-18-00008 has satisfied all of Public Health requirements.  We have no further issues
to be addressed prior to final plat approval.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Holly Erdman
Environmental health specialist
Kittitas county public health department
507 N. Nanum street, suite 102
Ellensburg, wa. 98926
 
509-962-7580
 
 
 

From: Dusty Pilkington 
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 8:26 AM
To: Taylor Gustafson; Holly Erdman; Kittitas County Treasurers Office
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt; Tristen Lamb
Subject: SPF-18-00008 Harmon
 
Greetings all.
 
We have received a final plat submittal for the Harmon Short Plat. This was given findings and
conditions of approval on July 23, 2010.  All final short plat documents can be found on the T: drive
at T:\CDS\Projects\Final Short Plats\2018\SPF-18-00008 Harmon . Please let me know if there is
documentation you need to review that you are unable to find. I have a paper copy of the plat for
Justin’s review and markup, which I will drop off.
 

Please have all comments back to me no later than end of day, January 4th, 2018. As a reminder, all
final plats have to be reviewed and approved or denied within 30 days of submittal to the county
requesting final plat review. We appreciate quick turnaround on this.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
 
 
Best Regards,

mailto:holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
file:////fileserver-03/teams/CDS/Projects/Final%20Short%20Plats/2018/SPF-18-00008%20Harmon
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